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Friday 26th November 2021

Pantomime Packed Lunches
If your child requires a school packed lunch (Universal free School meals or Free School Meals 
ONLY), please return the slip as soon as possible.

School closes at 3.30pm on Friday 17th December and re-opens on Tuesday 4th January 2022.

Christmas Jumper Day  (uniform on the bottom half) Friday 10th December 
£1 donation payable on School Money

School Photos
Orders of individual school photos should be returned to us no later than Tuesday 30th November to 
allow enough time for orders to be returned to you. Please send your payment in with your order 
in the sealed envelope. Payments of cash or cheques will go directly to Chris Maddox (Cheques 

made out to Chris Maddox please).

Winter Market
Don’t forget to pop along to the winter market after school today, starting at 3.30pm. 
There will be some fabulous hampers on display with the opportunity to purchase extra raffle tickets. 
The draw will take place in school on Wednesday December 15th.
A very big thanks to the PTA for all their hard work in putting everything together it should be a 
marvellous event. 
I have been told that Father Christmas has left the North Pole and is on his way to meet with the 
children this afternoon. The Elves have already been in preparing a grotto for him to make him feel at 
home!

Christmas Performances
The children and have been in full swing rehearsing for their Christmas performances and it is all 
sounding wonderful. Everything will be going ahead and parents will be receiving tickets for the events 
shortly.
The school is feeling very Christmassy, the hall displays and the tree is looking magical and  children are 
all in festive mood.

Mr Matthews

Some of our older pupils visited Broseley Primary School on Wednesday to compete in football and 
netball games. They all arrived back at school with smiles on their faces and will have taken plenty from 
the experience. We look forward to arranging more friendly fixtures in the future in preparation for 
upcoming tournaments. Thank you to Mrs Holtom and Mr Hodgson for encouraging the children and for 
sharing words of advice and encouragement.

We wish the footballers the best of luck in their participation in the Shrewsbury Town tournament on 
Saturday.

W. Tisdale
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Broseley 4 - St. Laurence 10 



Diary Dates
November
27th Y5/Y6 Football Competition – Shrewsbury Town
30th Reception visit to the library

December
3rd Year 5 – visit to the library
7th KS1 Nativity – Maybe subject to change
8th KS1 Nativity – May be subject to change
9th Pantomime – Yr 1 – Yr 6 - Jack & the Beanstalk 
9th Reception Nativity (AM) – May be subject to 

change
9th Reception class Pantomime – Snow Queen (PM)
10th Christmas Jumper Day - £1 via School Money 

(uniform on the bottom half)
14th School Christmas Lunch – please book online by 

26th November
16th Christmas Carol Concert -1.30 -2.30pm – To be 

confirmed
17th School closes at 3.30pm

January
4th SCHOOL RE-OPENS 

(Tuesday is NOT a PD day as previously 

advertised)

NURSERY - School Places
Reminder to parents –please don’t forget to register for your child’s school place, the cut off date 
is 15th January 2022.
30 Hours Funding
Any parents that are claiming for 30 hours nursery funding, please ensure that you have renewed 
your claim by 31st December to receive funding in the Spring term.


